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Hi all-

I've been working on a team with Sara Holder, Sarah Williams, Bull Mischo, Mary Schlembach, and

Tim Cole to develop plans for reference, teach, study space, and related services for Fall 2020. In
consultation with many unit heads, we have a plan posted on Google drive:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sZwbRAfPHr4Wc71s PKrlFTKJIfcYs6hIBwvmvVNFHU/edit

This document is currently for internal use only, and is a slightly-updated version of the one we
shared at the Dean’s get-together the other week. We are working with Chris Prom and Heather
Murphy to pull relevant elements of this plan into the messaging and website information we’ll be
sharing with patrons this Fall, to help guide users in connecting with research services.

Please let me or any of the other team members know if you have any questions or suggestions.

Thanks,

David
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